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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

TO THE ALBANIAN LABOR PARTY 
CENTRAL COMMITTEE  

TIRANA 

The Central Committee of the Korean Workers' Party expresses its deepest thanks to
the Albanian Labor Party Central Committee and all its members, for the warmest
wishes that they had the kindness to send in the occasion of the 5th Congress of our
party. We are happy to see that the brotherly relations of friendship and cooperation
now existing between our two parties are going on very well, and we are convinced
that these relations will be strengthened and furthered even more in the future on
the basis of the principles of Marxism-Leninism and of the proletarian internationalism
in our common struggle against the imperialism, with the United States imperialism
at its helm, to the defense of socialism and communism. We sincerely wish to your
people new successes in their struggle for the construction of socialism and the
progress of the country. 

THE CENTRAL COMMITTEE OF 
THE KOREAN WORKERS' PARTY 

Pyongyang, on December 18, 1970 


